
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Olive School Hackney 
 

Newsletter 

 

 

• Well done to all classes that achieved 98% 

or more last week – you are amazing! 

• Ibn Sa’d, you have made excellent 

improvements – well done! 

 

• Improvements are needed for those classes 

in RED – the school target is 97%, let’s try 

next week! 

 

• Well done, Ibn Al Awwaam – 100%! 

 

Principal’s Welcome 

As-salamu alaykum (peace be with you)  

Our book fair has started on the Cazenove site this week, please come and see 

the selection of books and stationery available. Our focus this year is on 

reading and vocabulary – the book fair is a wonderful way to enhance your 

child’s reading skills and enjoyment of books! 

As the weather turns colder, please ensure that your child comes to school 

with their thicker coats. Can I please remind parents that children should only 

bring book bags, PE bag and a small packed lunch box to school. At the 

moment we are seeing children bring very large rucksacks, which become trip 

hazards in the classroom as we have limited storage space. 

If your child is in Year 1-4, the black school gates will close in the morning from 

8am-8.15am as children are being left in the college grounds without any adult 

supervision. If your child is in breakfast club, you must bring your child before 

8am in order to gain entry. 

 

 

  4th -   World Space Week   

 9th   -  Year 2 trip to London Zoo 

 10th – Year 3 trip to science museum 

 18th – last day of the half term 

 28th – Back to school 

 29th – Flu Nasal Programme 

 30th – Steel Pan Workshop 

 

 

Attendance 



 

 

 

 

Abdirahman Muhammad Jamal 

Yunus Ali 

Nuseyba Abdihabib 

Abdullah Jamal 

Maryam Akhoon 

Ahmed Ahmed 

Eyyub Yilmaz 

Nouh Yahiaoui 

Hafsa Khan 

Aamina Navagar 

Faatimah Khan 

Khadija Mangera 

Zahra Hashim 

Hammad Mulla 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Safa Jama 

Dulmar Abdirahman 
Amina Benalia 

Mya Fathima Hussain 
Esa Navagar 

Harun Mohamed 
Anis Benarab 

Muhammed Uthman Hassan 
Mus'ab Farah 
Abdul Jabar 
Yusuf Potts 

Arwa Berbache 
Abdullah Bham 
Suhayla Afrah 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to these stars of Olive School! You are amazing! 

 

Stars of the Week 

Best conduct this week 

Congratulations to these stars of Olive School! You are amazing! 

 

Our Junior Road Safety Officers enjoyed their training and learnt about their job role, what to do if a bike breaks down 

and looked at modern car journeys with electric cars. The even met the Speaker of Hackney, Cllr Kam Adams! 

 

 

 

 

Cake Off Winners!  

We had lots of entries for our Cake Off competition last week and 

had our star Judge, Mrs Forshaw, from Star Central tasting all 

cakes! 

1st Place were: Hudhayfah Dana and Isa Sidat 

2nd Place Muhammad Rawat and Zaynab Al Jarrah 


